
Report on National Science Day 2022 Celebrations of the Physics Department 

 

 Department of Physics conducted a seminar “LaTex for students” on 11.03.2022 in 

connection with the National Science Day 2022 (28.02.2022) for the students of nearby 

colleges. The resource person was Arun V, Assistant Professor, Department of Physics, KKTM 

Govt. College, Pullut. The programme was conducted to give an introduction about the 

documentation software LaTex, which would help the students at under graduate and post-

graduate level to prepare their project reports.  

 59 participants from various colleges benefited from the 3-hour seminar which 

covered aspects required to create visually elegant typographically correct documents most 

suited for mathematical typesetting. 

 Details of the Programme 

➢ Date and Time              : 11.03.2022 -9.30am to 12.30pm 

➢ Venue   : Department smart classroom 

 



 

 


